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THE WORD 
Stevens Pass Snowsports School 

Winter 20-21’ | Issue 31| Apr. 16, 2021  

Stats from the 
Season: 

 Snow Fall: 601” (most since 

2012-13) 

 Most Training Hours:          

1. Nestor Voronka- 77hrs        

2. Clarence Lee- 61.5hrs           

3. Jody Spencer-Calimilim- 

60.5hrs 

 Most Private Request 

Hours:                                     

1. Jeremy Tremblay- 87hrs     

2. Dan Velasco- 86hrs              

3. Dale Hardisty- 64hrs 

 Most Hours (Instructors):  

1. Dan Velasco- 545.83hrs      

2. Travis Weil- 532.87hrs               

3. Ben Gustavson- 512.2hrs 

 Most Hours (Attendants):        

1. Trevor Chandler- 218.65hrs                                     

2. Ben Hanson- 149.5hrs              

3. Leslie Long- 134hrs 

 

 April 18th- Last Operational Day of the Season! 

 April 19th- Employee Ride day (Register Here!)  

 April 22nd- Earth Day! 

 December 21st 2021 - Winter Solstice 2021 😊 
 

 

 

 

Final Weekend 

KEY DATES: 

 

This Season’s Award Winners: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qOBe43ZjYUeieVTd4ZIxYXU3T0-1aodAlY3ydty_fBdUOFZKV0RTTEhaMUgzWklOSVRHTzJPUEpWMy4u
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Spend this summer staying strong and working 
toward the next pow dump, try some of 

these.....  
SUP YOGA  

  
SUMMER WORKOUTS  

  
ROLLERBLADING / LONGBOARDING  

  
 

TRAINING CORNER- 

SUMMER SKI & 

BOARD TRAINING IDEAS  

               
The Grand Finale of group lessons goes out this 

Saturday. This will be our last group lessons for 

the season!! Remember to keep it safe in the 

sun. Helmets & gloves are essential for spring 

fun! To all the Instructors that I had the 

pleasure of working with this season, a HUGE 

thank you! Time to pop the cork!  

  

 

Adults  

Just because the snow is about to melt doesn't 

mean that we can’t continue to build 

relationships with our guests.  The off-season is 

a great time to connect with guests from the 

winter past and make plans for the following 

season.  While the memories of great lessons 

and awesome days shared on the mountain are 

fresh in the mind it is a great chance to reach 

out and get an idea of their plans for lessons 

the following winter.  This is something that 

our most requested pros in private lessons are 

great at and it’s one of the reasons that they 

are successful in that space all winter long.  If 

you would like tips and tricks for this, please 

reach out to the leadership team. 

  

Connections 


